
 
 
Hello, my name is Thomas and I am a year 10 at Griton Grammar School, I 
think the curriculum should be changed by adding a basic first aid that 
all schools have to teach, preferably in primary school, I believe 
children need this skill as many of them will be in a position to save 
somebody's life. 
Please listen to me and try to pass this because I think it is 
extremely important and I believe more important to learn then sonnets 
and Pythagoras. 
 
Your sincerely Thomas 
 


